
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk  

2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another busy week in school, thank you to all the parents who attended our workshop on ‘anxiety’ which 

was delivered by NHS Reflexions – our next workshop will be on ‘sleep’ and again we are liaising with our 

NHS colleagues to help us deliver the session.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Nihit M 

Class 2 Ella-Rose P 

Class 3 Ricardo B 

Class 4 Sofia W 

Class 5   Liliana K 

Class 6 Osasu HH 

Class 7 Alessia L 

Class 8 Nethuki W 

Class 9 Jacob M 

Class 10 Teighjan B 

Class 11 Isabel A 

Class 12 Manessah N 

Class 13 Ronnie-Rae J 

Class 14 Kye M 

Safer Internet Day – parents play a key role in keeping children 

safe. Most internet usage takes place on phones and games consoles 

out of school (within the home) – this website has useful tips and 

guidance for you to keep your children safe.   

Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 
 

This week we have sent out ‘keeping safe’ guides for Snapchat, Tik 

Tok and Roblox via SIMs. These guides are useful for you as 

parents too, to keep yourselves safe online, as well as your children. 
 

Just a reminder that no primary school child should be using the 

apps below: 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Friday 2nd February Class 10 assembly 9:30am 

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day  

Break up for half term Friday 9th February at 3:20pm 

School closed for half term Monday 12th – 16th February 2024 

------------------------------------------------------ 

School re-opens Monday 19th February at 8:40am  

Wednesday 21st February 2:15pm Parent Workshop delivered by 

School Nurses and Mrs Heaton on ‘how to help your child go to 

sleep and stay asleep.’ 

Friday 1st March Class 9 assembly 9:30am  

Thursday 7th March World Book Day ‘Mr Men and Little Miss’ 

characters – letter to be sent next week via SIMs app / email. 

Friday 8th March 9am – Y2 Parents / Children Maths together! 

Tuesday 12th March Parents Evening 3:30-6:30(appointment only)  

Friday 15th March Class 8 assembly 9:30am  

Tuesday 19th March 10:45am Lower Phase Easter Concert at  

St Matthews Church (Class 5,6,7,8) 

Break up for Easter Friday 22nd March.   

 

 
 

School Shoes 

I would like to remind you  

that the school’s uniform  

policy is plain black school  

shoes (no flashing lights allowed).  

Adidas do not make school shoes; they are 

trainers, and your child will be changed if 

they arrive in trainers on non-PE days. 

 
 

 
 

 

It is ‘week 2’’ on our 

dinner menu next week. 
 

We’re delighted to let you know that Eastfield 

Primary School has become a member of The 

National College – a multi-award-winning online 

training provider for staff and parents. 
 

What does this mean for you? 

As part of our membership, The National College 

provides dedicated training and resources for parents 

and carers – particularly, around online safety and 

keeping children safe online.  

Look out for a letter being sent to you next week 

via the SIMS parent app and email with a log on 

link.  
 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Hay  

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk
http://www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

